Inland Wetlands
&
Watercourses Commission

SITE WALK
Saturday, October 31, 2020
Final Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Lee Reichart, also present were Raul Ferreira, William
Wright, Dennis Unites and WEO Candace Palmer. Absent: Michael Finiguerra and Nick Salerno.

9:00 a.m.

IW #20-09 Philip F. & Alison Z. Darrell (John Paul Mereen LLS, CFM-Agent)- Seeking a permit for
construction of a two-story detached garage within the upland review area. Property located on 580 North
Main St., Stonington. Assessor's Map 97 Block 1 Lot 4, Zone GBR-130.

John Paul Mereen, Agent for the Applicant and Applicant Philip Darrell were both present for the
application. The area where the garage is to be located was taped off. Mr. Wright inquired about area
where fill might be necessary.

The Commission asked if the shed would be staying.
There was no further discussion.

9:15 a.m. Meeting Adjourned.

Bennis Unites, Secretary
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